
From: Melissa Wyant
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2020 9:00:08 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

I believe that’s called discrimination.  A Class Action lawsuit would grind all this nonsense to a halt and would
possibly end up in the Supreme Court.

Sincerely,

Melissa Wyant
23287 SW Lasalle Ln
Sherwood, OR 97140
mlwyant@comcast.net
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